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Comments: Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest,

It is inconceivable that waterways that have already been found eligible for wild and scenic status could have that
status reconsidered.

Why is it that we have to work, and work, and work, and work -- for literal decades, over and over and over -- to
protect our valued streams, always proving their intrinsic worth, only so that through chicanery or oversight those

protections can be lost in a blink, never to be recovered?

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain
protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice support for their designation.

Thank you for considering these comments.



